
Report 

Orientation and Induction programme – 07.08.2024 

The anti-Ragging Cell highlighted its objective of maintaining a safe, secure and friendly 

campus by eradicating ragging, in the Orientation and Induction programme held for the newly-

admitted Semester One students. The College’s policy of zero-tolerance for ragging was also 

pointed out. 

Students were informed of the mandatory requirement of submitting anti-Ragging 

Undertakings to the UGC. 

Last, but not the least, the Cell outlined its programmes to be held next week to observe anti-

Ragging Day and Week. 

The NSS Volunteers assembled on the stage with anti-Ragging posters, giving information 

regarding whom to contact during actual cases. 

 

                     

                      NSS Volunteers with anti-Ragging Posters  

                                                                                                      


